
Witness:    Jean Miceli Benhoff 

Jurisdiction:  Baltimore County  

Bill:    SB 588 and HB156 Fairness in Girls Sports 

Position:   Support/Favorable 
 

For the purpose of requiring high school interscholastic or intramural athletic teams or 

sports designated as a girls’/females, or women’s team or sport to not include students 

of the male sex. Simply, only girls born as girls/female, to not include boys/men of the 

male sex. This is the ONLY way to have fairness of play. Males have testosterone and 

will always have it in their bodies to dominate/hurt girls/females.  

 

Protect Maryland Girl/Female Citizens NOW!  

 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Jean Benhoff 

I vote!  


